LEGAL

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Plumstead Township will
consider the Conditional Use Application of Crown Castle NG East LLC, at a
hearing to be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2019, at 7:30 p.m., at the Plumstead
Township Municipal Building, 5186 Stump Road, Plumsteadville, PA 18949,

The location of the proposed use is near 807 N. Easton Road, Plumstead, PA in the
PennDOT right-of-way. The applicant, pursuant to the Township of Plumstead
Code of Ordinances, Chapter 27, Part 3, Section 27-304.78.D, G28 Wireless
‘Telecommunications Facility, has requested approval to replace a utility pole with
the placement of a non-tower based wireless communications facility. A copy of the
Conditional Use Application may be viewed at the Township Building during
regular business hours.
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